

TONAWANDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

100 HINDS STREET
TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 14150
716-694-7688-Phone 716-694-6153-Fax



MARY BETH SCULLION
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR
CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION

March 16, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our district is developing plans for educational materials and activities that will engage students during this school closure. Administrators have been meeting in recent days to come up with plans to share with teachers on ways to interact with students while at home. Some of the materials will be new instruction, review or reinforcing current skills. The district has an array of on-line programs available that students/parents will be able to access from home using the internet that is compliant with student privacy laws. Some examples include TCSD google suite (google classroom, google hangouts), and specialized programs like newsela, i-Ready, Imagine Learning, Read 180, and System 44 to name a few. We are also working on creating a parent website with instructional resources to use at home with your child/children.

The Tonawanda City School District's highest priority is the health and safety of our students and staff. We will continue to monitor this rapidly developing situation and keep our community informed. Updates will continue to be communicated to families and staff and will be posted to the district's website: tonawandacsd.org

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Scullion

Mary Beth Scullion Assistant Superintendent